
Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

 (A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation)  

 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

August 20, 2019 

 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on Tuesday, 

August 20, 2019, at the home of Dave and Maggie Nettleton, Ardmore, Pennsylvania.  The voting 

members present were Jeffrey Walton, Wendy Walton, Margaret Nettleton, David Nettleton, Garrett 

Hughes, and Roy Blumberg; accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting members 

absent were Corey McFadden, Christopher Barone, Marty Kocse and Brian Minkin.  Also present at the 

invitation of the Board was Lisa Hughes.  

Jeffrey Walton called the meeting to order at 6:45 PM.  He opened the meeting with the commitment 

from Porsche of the Main Line for $10,000 to the Riesentoter Foundation as the Primary Sponsor for 

Phila-A-Trunk. Capital Grille is also a sponsor. Seven car clubs have committed to date. Jeff will be 

interviewed on 610 WIP on October 29th by Steve the Car Guy. We are hoping for 1,000 to 1,500 cars to 

participate.  RTR will leave from Capital Grille. 

RTR members will again have a presence at The Radnor Concourse on September 8th.  Also, the Phillies/ 

Red Sox Tailgate on September 14th is sold out.  

The PCA/RTR custom watch will now be available for sale to RTR members. A notice will be put in Der 

Gasser. 

Wendy Walton next updated the club Social activities.  An Ice Cream Happy Hour will be held this 

Thursday, August 22nd.  She is looking for locations for a September Happy Hour. The upcoming Capital 

Grille Wine Pairing is sold out.  Forty tickets have been sold for the Ford versus Ferrari movie night on 

November 14th or 15th. She is planning a drive and breakfast at The Whip. A Night Rally is planned for 

October 26th.  And finally, the Annual Holiday will be on December 7th. 

Dave Nettleton updated information on the August 24th Street Survival at Oxford Valley Mall as well as 

the combined RTR/NNJR/NJSCCA Auto Cross at Pocono on September 22nd.  He also discussed the 

Porsche Boardwalk Reunion on October 19th in Ocean City, New Jersey.  Jeff noted that a caravan will 

leave from King of Prussia.  

Garrett Hughes reported the next issue of Der Gasser is ready for production.  

Roy Blumberg reported the following membership numbers – 

Members -1651 

Associate – 927 

Total -2578 

He also is planning a new member breakfast in September in the King of Prussia area. 



The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 PM on a motion by Wendy Walton, seconded by Dave Nettleton, 

and unanimously passed. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Margaret Miners Nettleton 

 

 

 

 

 


